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Mr Nathan Collins 
Health Services Union 
Nathan.Collins@hsu.asn.au  
 
Dear Mr Collins 

 
Consultation – Medical Imaging Management Arrangements 
 
I am writing to seek your feedback on a consultation paper (Attachment A) regarding 
management arrangements for the Medical Imaging department at Canberra Health 
Services (CHS).  
 
Affected staff have been engaged in an initial consultation process, and following the 
review and implementation of relevant feedback, I am now seeking feedback from 
the Health Services Union (HSU) on this proposal. 
 
CHS strongly values the perspective and input of the HSU during this consultation 
period and would be grateful for your feedback on this proposal. 
 
To ensure all relevant feedback is considered before this document is finalised, could 
you please review the attached document and provide your feedback (including 
acknowledgement of receipt / nil feedback) by Friday 10 February 2023.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me via email at 
edms@act.gov.au  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Dr Grant Howard 
Executive Director 
Medical Services 
Canberra Health Services 
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